
10th November 2019 

 

Sunday 10th November 
11:00am Morning Worship   
Remembrance Sunday 
Series: Why on Earth did Jesus say 
that?  
Sermon: 'I am He, I who am talking 
with you'  
Scripture: John 4 v 1-26  
Rev George Moore  
7:00pm Evening Worship   
Rev Drew Abernethy  
 

Sunday 17th November 
11:00am Morning Worship  
Mr Matthew Horner 
7:00pm Evening Worship  
Mr Matthew Horner 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org 

Email: office@glengormley.org 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317 

Services 

VACANCY CONVENOR Rev. Colin Morrison. 
Tel: 028 90770301  

Email: cmorrison@presbyterianireland.org  

MID-WEEK PRAYER MEETING Wednesday 13th November at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room led by Steven Horner. 
PRAYER MEETING: Starting on Sunday 1st December 2019 and on 
the 1st Sunday of each month thereafter,  there will be a prayer 
meeting in the minor hall from 10:30am-10:45am.  Please come 
and join us. All welcome 
“This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we ask 
anything according to his will, he hears us.”  1 John 5:14 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF EVENING: 
PROPERTY SUBCOMMITTEE Meeting: Monday 11th November at 
7:15pm in the Minister’s Room. 
CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting: Monday 11th 
November at 7:30pm in the Burney Room. 
KIRK SESSION Meeting: Monday 11th November at 8:15pm in the 
Burney Room. Please note earlier time. 

SENIOR SUNDAY CLUB class meets this morning in the Minor 
Hall.  
CREW: Youth Fellowship meet this evening at 6:45pm in the 
Minor Hall. 
PW (Presbyterian Women) next meet on Monday 18th 
November 2019 at 8.00 pm in the Burney Room. Preparation for 
PW Service. ALL LADIES WELCOME.  
PW Mission boxes/donations are now due. Please give to Valerie 
Raphael ASAP. Thank you.  
LEPROSY MISSION BOXES are now due. Please give to Rosemary 
Ruddy as soon as possible. 
THURSDAY TOGETHER: Donald Blair and George Chalmers will be 
entertaining us on piano and with songs this week.  We look 
forward to their visit at 2:30pm in the Burney Room. 

MEN TOGETHER bowling event planned for Friday 22nd 
November has been cancelled. 
EARL HAIG FUND: There will be a retirement offering after this 
morning’s service in aid of Earl Haig Fund. 
SHOEBOX APPEAL 2019:  Thank you all very much for your 
continued support to the shoebox appeal in this our 20th year. 
The amount of money collected in and around Shoebox Sunday 
was £764.05 which has enabled us to send 211 shoeboxes. We 
would be unable to achieve this without the help of the 
congregation, knitters, checkers, wrappers and everyone who 

Friday 15th November - Mosaic Quiz 

Saturday 16th November - Christmas Craft 

Friday 22nd November - Jazz Hub 

Friday 22nd November - Marriage Course 

Sunday 1st December , 10:30am - Prayer Meeting  

Organisation Notices 

Discipleship Events 

Forthcoming Events  

Leadership Notices 

Church Notices  

If you are visiting here this morning:  
 There is a crèche in the Minor Hall (ask for directions). 
 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club; watch for 

children leaving during the service.  
 If your child is staying during the sermon there are kids packs available 

at the library corner (back left of church). Please feel free to get them 
before or during the service. 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to leave and go 
to the entrance area.  



With regret we announce the death of Mr Robert Renwick, 
Ashwood Nursing Home, formerly of 41 Elmfield Crescent. The 
funeral took place on Friday 8th November in Glengormley 
Presbyterian Church. We extend our sympathy to his wife Betty, 
son Mark, daughters Angela and Avril and family circle. 

“At the going down of the sun and in the morning we will 
remember them”.  This Remembrance Day, let us reflect on the 

great sacrifice of men and women in the service of our country.  
Each one remembered by and known to God, may God give them 
peace.  As we honour the past, may we put our faith in Your 
future; for You are the source of life and hope now and forever. 
 

Ask our Heavenly Father to be close to those who are ill in our 
congregation.  Pray that the Lord will draw near to them and 

provide them with the strength to make it through each day.  
Remember their families and carers; that they will feel God’s 
comforting presence as they provide support and reassurance to 
their loved ones. 
  

Give thanks to the Lord for those who once served faithfully 
within our congregation for many years.  Now, due to 

circumstances, they have needed to take a step back from their 
roles.  Pray for those who have taken on more responsibilities that 
they may see God’s guiding hand in what they do.   
 

Remember the ten and eleven year olds who are in the process 
of doing their AQE and GL assessments (transfer test).  Pray 

that God will be with them as they visit unfamiliar schools to sit 
the papers.  Pray that parents will provide the children with the 
support they need at this time, instead of placing pressure on the 
children to perform well. 
 

As the names have now been submitted for a new minister, 
continue to pray for our Kirk Session as they meet to discuss 

the next steps.  Pray for God’s continual guidance over the weeks 
ahead as people are approached to find a suitable candidate. 

Please use this space to take your own notes: 

DATE OPENING/CLOSING  CRECHE    LOCATION 

10th November Paul Symonds Ali Cooke  Lorraine Metson  Dunlop Hall 

17th November Roy Anderson Ann Robinson  Pam Murray  Minor Hall 

24th November Mervyn Whittle Fay Babalola  Elaine Hamill  Minor Hall 

supplied gifts of money and or items to help fill the boxes.  Once 
again, thanks to the Sunday Club and Brownie Pack for their 
support.  We would like to thank the Craft Club for their very 
generous donation earlier in the year.  Thank you for showing your 
love in a practical way. At present the shoebox destination is the 
Middle East. If and when we find out exactly which country we will 
keep you informed. The Shoebox Team 
CRAFT AFTERNOON: Saturday 16th November 2019 - 3:00 to 
5:00pm McKinley Hall 
There will be 2 sessions: 
 Festive paper craft: a mix of Christmas cards and 3D projects 
 Fabric, hand sewn Christmas decorations suitable for 

garlands, trees etc. Please bring scissors suitable for cutting 
fabric/felt. 

If you have fabric, ribbon, trims etc. that you would like to use 
please bring them with you. Materials and tools will be provided.  
There will be a small charge of £2.00 – to cover costs. Everyone is 
welcome. Please complete the sign up sheet in Mosaic.  
 
Newtownabbey Clergy Fellowship have organised a number of 
events in November and would encourage anyone to attend: 
Monday 11th November:  Remembrance Day service in the 
Lillian Bland Park at 11am.  
Saturday 16th November: The Christmas Lights Switch On, in 
Lillian Bland Park 4:30-6:30pm. The Carol Service will take place 
between 5:15-5:30pm.  
Wednesday 20th November: Joint Ecumenical Prayer Meeting at 
Newtownabbey Elim Church, Ballyearl Rise, Mossley BT36 5JW at 
7:30pm to pray for the forthcoming Bible Week in January with 
Bishop Ken Clarke. Everyone welcome 
SURVIVING THE HOLIDAYS:  Grieving? Surviving the Holidays 
seminar helps participants prepare for the holidays and even 
discover hope for the future. Wednesday 20th November at 7pm 
in Carnomey Presbyterian Church. Contact Stacey Trimble 
07559901282 www.griefshare.org/holidays 

With Regret 

Sermon Notes 

Prayer Diary 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church is currently in vacancy. In the 
event of a pastoral emergency where a minister is required, please 

contact the vacancy convenor, Rev. Colin Morrison on 028 90770301. For 
all other enquiries please contact the Clerk of Session, Mr Derek Kyle, on 
028 9335 2536. 
 
PRAYER MEETING: Sundays at 6:30pm in the Minor Hall. 
PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in the 
entrance area—beside the sign up desk. 
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Office hours are Thursdays  12.30-3.30pm. 
Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays.  
CHURCH CALENDAR: We maintain a church calendar of events on the 
Church’s website.  If you have a date for a Glengormley Presbyterian 
Church event that you want on the church calendar, please contact the 
church office. 
YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 
RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the sound team 
in the balcony. 
 
If you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet home 

please return it to the holder in the entrance. 


